
The Public Services Discussion Group will be meeting on Saturday, February 10th, 

from 10:30am-11:30am, in Sheraton Denver Downtown, Beverly. 
  
Agenda: 
  

1.      Introductions 
2.      Discussion: Most special collections and archives require some form of photo 

identification for entry. How do these policies affect people who don’t have ID, whose ID 

doesn’t match their gender identity (like trans or non-binary people), or who might feel 

threatened by having to show ID (such as undocumented immigrants or marginalized 

communities)?  Have any organizations experienced this, and if so, are policies being 

adjusted in any way? Do you have an alternative for those who may fall into these or 

other categories? What other requirements or restrictions do you place on users in your 

reading room, as related to access? And have any recent events and discussions led your 

institutions to reconsider any of these policies recently? 
3.      Other topics of interest from the floor 
4.      Announcements 

 


